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Greetings Brothers,

Our September meeting is behind us and it went pretty well! What a special night for the Diller family. The award of Gold for 
Brother Steve, a 25 year pin for WB Patrick and a Lewis Jewel presented to him by his father. Wow!! A long family history of 
Masons.

Our Lodge of Instruction will be on the Fellow Craft Degree on January 21, 2021 at Lakeville Lodge 7:00pm for the work. We will 
open, close and be prepared to do the 1st and 2nd sections. There will be no lecture or charge. More information as we get 
closer to this event.

I would like to invite you to come for pizza before our stated October 1st meeting at 6:30pm to celebrate my birthday. It will not 
be an actual dinner just pizza and drink and some time together to visit. Please give me a call at 574-784-8488 or 574-298-3454 
if you are planning on coming for pizza so that I can order enough for all.

Brothers Covid-19 is not going away and we will continue to observe proper protocol. I Hope you are all doing well and to see 
you somewhere soon.

As I ramble I want to share a quote: Change will not come if we wait for some other person or some other time, We are the ones 
we've been waiting for. We are the change we seek.

A thought I read somewhere: Science advances one funeral at a time.

Fraternally,
Max Feitz WM.
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Hello Sisters and Brothers!

Summer seems to have quickly disappeared into Fall. It’s nice to have the fresh breezes and cooler temperatures and I hope you 
are all getting out to enjoy these beautiful days.

At our October meeting on the 6'th , we will celebrate Fall. We will have a short meeting and light refreshments after. The Worthy 
Grand Matron will be joining us – just for fun, no special work required. Please plan to come and have a good time getting to 
know her!

Blessings!

Barb
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Stated Meeting - Pizza before the meeting RSVP to Max Feitz 574-784-8488 or 574-298-3454Oct-1

Tue Stated Meeting - Light refreshments to follow the meeting.Oct-6


